
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 The Planning Commission of the Village of Evendale will conduct a public hearing beginning at 

6:00 pm on Tuesday, July 17, 2018 in the Council Chambers at Evendale Village Municipal Building, 

10500 Reading Road.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to consider the following items: 

 

1. Proposed text amendment to the Evendale Zoning Code to include an Innovation District Planned 

Unit Development (PUD)  

 

2. Proposed rezoning of 13 +/- acres of Village-owned land identified as parcel 611-0050-0072 

(1717 Glendale-Milford Rd) and parcel 611-0050-0071 (10320 St. Rita Lane) from Heavy 

Commercial/Mixed Use PUD to Innovation District PUD 

 

Copies of all documents related to the public hearing are on file in the Evendale Building 

Department.  They may be inspected during normal business hours.  The public is invited to 

attend and comment at the public hearing. 
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